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August 16, 2005 

Ronnie Slack 
Devon Energy Corporation 
20 North Broadway 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-8260 

Re: Extension of Administrative Order SWD-934 

Dear Mr. Slack: 

As per your request on behalf of Devon Energy Corporation received in this office August 16, 
2005, and for the reasons outlined in your letter, a six-month extension of the deadline in which 
to convert to injection the Todd 13B Federal Well No. 2 (API No. 30-015-28904), approved by 
Division Order No. SWD-934 is hereby granted. 

Provided: The operator shall not begin injection into this well until all pre-conditions contained 
in the original order are complied with. 

The injection authority for this well shall expire on January 22, 2006, i f the operator has not 
commenced injection operations. 

Sincerely, 

William V. Jones P.E 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 
File: SWD-934 
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Devon Energy Corporation 
20 North Broadway 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-6260 

February 15,2005 

Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: William Jones 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

RE: Form C-108, Adininistrative Order SWD-934 
Request for Extension of Approval 
Toddl3B Fed #2 
API#: 30-015-28904 
Eddy County, NM 
Section 13, T23S.R3 IE 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

Devon Energy Production Company would like to request a 6 month extension of approval, to convert the 
Todd 13B Fed #2 to water injection. Devon Energy's Form C-108, Application for Authorization to 
Inject was approved July 22,2004 (Administrative Order SWD-934). Devon was not able to initiate 
work to convert the Todd 13B Fed #2 to water injection within the allowed one year approval period, due 
to work scheduling conflicts. It is anticipated that the salt water disposal conversion will be completed by 
the end of September 2005. 

The well's area of review has been re-checked. Surface and leasehold positions remain the same as 
reported in the original Form C108 filing. In addition, there have been no wellbores added, within the 
well's area of review. 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact Jim Blount at (405) 228-4301 or 
myself at (405) 552-4615. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Ronnie Slack 
Engineering Technician 

RS/rs 


